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Cricket Club opportunity 

 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
We have an exciting opportunity for pupils from Dashwood receive six weeks of cricket 
coaching. This project is going to be run by a coach from Chance to Shine cricket and will cost 
£12 for the six sessions (£2.00 per session). Payment needs to be made in full before and given 
to the school office with the slip below. Without payment, we cannot assign your child a place. 
 

The sessions will be for pupils in Year 3-6 and there are 16 spaces available. As spaces are 

limited it is important to attend all sessions if you do sign up, to maximise the impact of the 

project.  

The sessions will run on Fridays after school from 15:15 to 16:15.  

Term 5 session dates: Friday 19th April, Friday 26th April, Friday 3rd May, Friday 10th May, Friday 

17th May and Friday 24th May. 

 

Kind Regards 

 

Mr. Sonny Shaw  

 

Cricket Club opportunity 

FAO Sonny Shaw 

My child _______________________ in Year _______ would like a place in the Cricket Club. 

I have enclosed full payment for the club of £12.00 (without this we cannot give your child a place). 

I agree to drop/collect my child at the relevant time (as above) on the relevant dates. 

Signed: _________________________________ (parent/carer) 


